
Local Government Impact

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 7, 2003

TO: Honorable Steve Ogden, Chair, Senate Committee on Infrastructure Development and 
Security 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB557 by Madla (Relating to specialty license plates benefiting an organization whose 
principal purpose is the improvement or preservation of Big Bend National Park.), As 
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Transportation Code to expand the list of vehicles eligible for Big Bend 
National Park specialty license plates by including motorcycles. The bill would also require 
applications for the plates to include information allowing applicants to keep personal information 
from being released to a non-profit organization designated by the Parks and Wildlife Department.

No significant fiscal implication is anticipated due to the estimated number of license plate issuances.

The bill would take effect September 1, 2003.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 304 Comptroller Of Public Accounts, 601 Department Of Transportation, 802 Parks 
And Wildlife Department
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